ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
Cllr Claire Dowling 
Lead Member for Transport and Environment
Sent via email: cllr.claire.dowling@eastsussex.gov.uk
Monday 24th June 2019
Dear Cllr Dowling 
Alfriston Parish Council would like to thank ESCC for completing the trial of the traffic lights and 20mph speed limits, and the Director of Communities, Economy and Transport’s office for their analysis of the trials. 

We wholeheartedly welcome the report’s recommendations, and the Lead Member’s decision to:
1) NOT implement a traffic signal solution

2) Consult upon and progress an alternative package of village-wide measures including 

a. village wide 20mph speed limits

b. promoting an environment more conducive for pedestrians, equestrians and cyclists

c. Update waiting restrictions in the High Street

d. Village Gateway 

e. Measures to restrict HGV access through the village

Alfriston Parish Council is very anxious to take a lead role in the consultation to develop a new set of measures, and we request a meeting to discuss the next steps in this consultation process as soon as possible.

I look forward to hearing from you. 
Your sincerely

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO 
cc –Cllr Nick Bennett, Mr James Vaks and Mr Andrew Keer 
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